
2024 Study Abroad Fair in Okayama, Japan 

Call for Applications from Universities Wishing to Participate 

 

Dear school represntative 

 

Every year, Okayama Prefecture holds a Study Abroad Fair to provide a wide range of 

information on study abroad opportunities, and to stimulate students' interest and 

motivation to study abroad. 

The purpose of this event is to provide information about studying abroad to Japanese 

university and high school students, their parents, and other students considering study 

abroad. 

The event will be hosted by Okayama Prefecture with cooperation (tentatively) from the 

U.S. Consulate General Osaka-Kobe, the Australian Embassy, the Embassy of Canada, 

and the British Council, amongst others. 

If you wish to participate, please register via the below QR code or URL. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe3yDwUlZR8-5ZlQGuR7Kc0w--

BuTi_YKJOr9jTfFZ8ZJrmjA/viewform?vc=0&amp;c=0&amp;w=1&amp;flr=0&amp;usp=

mail_form_link 

・The event will be held in-person on November 24. 

[1:05pm – 2:05pm] Guest speaker lecture 

[2:05pm – approx. 3:30pm] Seminars by embassies, etc. 

[2:05pm – 4:00pm] Individual consultations with overseas universities (booth consultations) 

 

・Participation in past years’ events 

2023: 192 participants 

2022: 127 participants 

2019: 115 participants 

2018: 111 participants 

2017: 230 participants 

 

Okayama Prefecture Government 

International Affairs Division （okayamakokusai@gmail.com） 

https://www.pref.okayama.jp/ 

mailto:okayamakokusai@gmail.com

